October 10-4-2023 PFO Minutes

Attendees: Cheri Perkins, Amanda Veneziano, Christina Fenn, Sara Carroll, Mr. Hilversum, Rob Hany
The meeting was called to order at 6:06 P.M.

The September Secretaries report was read and approved.

The treasurer report was reviewed.  Everything was in good standing order.

The principal’s report was read providing more insightful information regarding what’s going on at Windham Tech.  Eric gave us all more information regarding the Homecoming dance and helping with concessions.  Eric also invited the PFO to the class advisor meeting on October 24th and said that the PFO’s presence was well received at both the faculty and class advisors’ meetings in September.
Old Business:
The September Mum fundraiser was discussed and we have determined that for next year we think it would be in our best interest to work with a different mum supplier due to the late delivery, incorrect goods and extreme difficulty of working with our current supplier.  We will also have to come up with a better plan for customers paying day of with venmo since the school doesn’t have good service.   
New Business:
It was decided that we would help out by volunteering on October 6th for the freshman/Alumni volleyball game for Ms. Scheff where all proceeds were donated to the CT Breast Health Initiative.  It was confirmed and coordinated that we would be there on October 21st at Homecoming to run the concessions table and also help with any decorations needed.  It was discussed that we would try to attend the October 24th class advisor’s meeting at 2:30 to try to promote the PFO like we have been trying to do.  We are waiting for the winter basketball schedules to be released so a google calendar can be made so we can determine who/when we can volunteer to run the concessions table and it was discussed that we ask for help from all our enrolled members not just the PFO officers. Future fundraisers like the winter dance and car show were mentioned as things we are planning to do but nothing was officially planned as far as dates chosen. Rob Hany put in a request with the PFO for us to help out with paying 17.00 for each students admission ticket for up to 55 students depending on the bus situation for his field trip planned in April which we agreed to.

The meeting was called to an end @ 7:19 P.M.

